HOLY NAME PARISH

Served by the Holy Cross Fathers

GOUGH AND DANFORTH (at Pape Subway) Rectory: 71 Gough Ave. Toronto, Ont. M4K 3N9

Phone: 416-466-8281 Fax: 416-466-8559





Welcome to Holy Name. We encourage all parishioners to become actively involved in your parish through its many groups and ministries.

We also need and appreciate your financial support from regular offertory envelope contributions. Please ensure that you are registered with the office. Parishioners who are changing their address are asked to inform the parish office.

Pastor: Reverend Vijai Amirtharaj, C.S.C.

Deacon: John Doomernik

Parish Secretary: Mrs. Pamela Cobham

Choir Director: Peter Smith

Parish Office Hours: Mon, Tues, Wed and Fri 9 am - 12 noon 1 pm - 5 pm

CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST

Saturday: 5:00 pm (in the church)

Sunday: 10:00 am (children's program only at 10 am service)

12:00 pm (African Catholic Community)

Weekday: Tues, Wed, Thurs, Fri at 12:05 pm in the chapel **Sacrament of Reconciliation:** Saturdays: 4:30 to 5:00 pm and on request

BAPTISM

By appointment and after instruction.

MARRIAGE

Archdiocesan Marriage Policy: Couples planning to be married must contact a priest one year in advance.

They must also receive personal preparation for entering marriage.

Catholic Cemeteries: 416-733-8544

Archdiocese of Toronto: www.archtoronto.org

Bulletin notices must be submitted in writing to the office by noon Monday.

Saint Vincent de Paul Society (to help neighbours in need) 416-469-0842

Holy Name School:
Phone 416-393-5215
Fax 416-393-5934
690 Carlaw Ave
Principal: Matthew Tonks

The Parish Hall is available for rent - please contact Jocelyn the hall manager at 647-292-9146 (cell).





Dear Parishioners,

I have safely returned after my visit to India and the meetings in the United States. I am grateful for the opportunity to spend some time with my family and friends in India. I am also grateful to our Parish secretary Pamela Cobham for efficiently managing things in the Parish in my absence, with the help of John Biason, our caretaker, and the visiting priests and parish volunteers. A special word of thanks to Fr. Nabine Antoine, SJ, who did most of the priest coverage in my absence.

ShareLife: As you heard in the announcements last weekend, for our ShareLife campaign, so far, we have collected 30,429.00 which brings us very close to our Parish goal of 37,200.00. I want to sincerely thank all the parishioners who have contributed to this worthy cause, for your generosity and care for the vulnerable. If you haven't already done so, please, please consider contributing to ShareLife as soon as you can, and if you have already contributed and could afford a little more, please do so, so that we can reach our Parish's goal. Thank you!

Summer: Summer has officially begun, and it is usually a time when a lot of activities in parishes wind up. Here at the Parish, our Choir sang for the last time last weekend before their summer break, today will be the last day for our Children's Liturgy; the coffee after our Sunday Masses have ended for the season, the RCIA Program has ended for the year and we celebrated our school closing Mass this past week. I want to thank all the volunteers and team members of these ministries and all the ministries of the Parish for the job well done. I want to wish you all a very happy and restful summer and remind you that though the various ministries have been suspended for the summer, our beautiful celebrations of the Eucharist will continue. So, please continue to join us on Sundays and give thanks and praise to God as a community.



Tue. June 27th

12:05 pm: Nicky Stafford +

Wed. June 28th

12:05 pm:

Thurs. June 29th

12:05 pm: Mary & Harry Keane +

Fri. June 30th

12:05 pm: In Thanksgiving for the Life and Faithful

Ministry of Pope Benedict XVI

In Thanksgiving for 60 years of Life

(Pamela Cobham)

Sat. July 1st

5:00 pm: Maria De Encarnacao +
Michael Squires +

Readings for Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time Sunday, July 2nd, 2023

1st Reading: 2 Kings 4.8-12a, 14-16

Responsorial Psalms: Ps 89.1-2, 15-16, 17-18

Second Reading: Romans 6.3-4,8-11

Gospel: Matthew 10.37-42



We keep in our prayers the sick, elderly, the homebound, the "forgotten members" in our community, and their families and caregivers. "Lord surround them with your healing and steadfast love." especially

Sue Keeble, Deacon John Doomernik, Ann Gilbride, Paul Ryan, Sherry MacEachern, Daniel Giles, Grace Cornacchia, Jamie Gillingham, Mae Bradley, Jaden Babcock, Valrie Lashley and Maria Jose Bouey.

SL ShareLife

Your kindness goes a long way to help others build a good life

"Thank you to all people who donate to ShareLife. With each donation we receive, we are able to attain our goals of assisting people in their efforts of building a good life." — Don Walker, Executive Director, Mary Centre

Thus far we have raised **\$30,429.00** toward our goal of **\$37,200.00**. Please give at the parish using a ShareLife envelope, online through our parish website, or at sharelife.org/donate.

Thank you for your generosity!

GIFTS FROM DR. CARRIE DOHE, BEES FOR PEACE HANDOUTS

When Dr. Carrie came to the parish on June 4, she provided a few handouts. The **Climate Action Group** would like to make these available to more parishioners who might be interested.

The Handouts can be found on tables near the side and back doors of the Church.

CHILDRENS' SUMMER CAMP July 31 –

August 4

IN ADDITION, Carrie has facilitated the possibility of children from Holy Name Parish being eligible for a BEES FOR PEACE SUMMER CAMP! Rev. Daniel Reed at Kimbourne Park United Church, 22 Wolverleigh Blvd, Toronto, M4C 1S2 is open to welcoming Holy Name children! For more information and registration, please go to the link: kpuc.org/bees PLEASE REGISTER WHILE SPACES LAST.

PLEASE TAKE NOTE:

Summer Publication
of the Parish Bulletin
July 2nd and August 6th Only
Mass Intentions will be posted on
bulletin boards. Thank you.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY PROGRAM Ending for the Summer Our Final Sunday is June 25

The Children's Liturgy Program session today will be <u>our last session</u> before our summer break. This has been our first full season of the Children's Program since we resumed after the pandemic in 2020-2022. This year, we also expanded the program back to 2 age groups, which allowed us to provide a better program for the children of the parish.

On behalf of the Parish, we sincerely thank all the volunteers who served as teachers and helpers in our program:

We especially want to thank all the <u>student</u> <u>volunteers</u> who were recruited by Sheila Spencer, and who served the program very faithfully this year:

Lauren Sheikh, Ludovica Lacetera, Isla Farinha, Cameron Dale, Gabriel & Giulia Amaral, Kai Savage

Quin & Lennon Hutton, Abigail & Hannah Hart Sebastien & Gisele (Gigi) Patterson, Michael Perry,

Melis Fritzler, Janyse Anacta, Evan and Grace

Elisa Fesseha, Nora and Isaac.

The Children's Liturgy Program will resume near the end of September 2023. In order to be able to continue to offer a program for 2 age groups, we will need at least two new adult volunteers to keep it going. We appeal in particular to the parents of young children to consider volunteering, since that group benefits the most from our program expansion. Anyone interested in volunteering should contact the Parish Office or Tom Broadhurst.

HERITAGE

FUNERAL CENTRE
O'Connor Bros. &

Ralph Day Chapels

Central Toronto's most spacious funeral home.
Family owned and operated.
Honoured to serve your community.

416 423-1000 50 Overlea Blvd.

www.heritagefuneralcentre.ca

STRICTLY BULK

The Bulk Food Emporium

"Because you don't eat packaging" 638 Danforth Ave. (at Pape)

416-466-6849

PAPE FOODLAND

Quality Meat • Produce • Bakery • Deli and Organics

Open 7 Days A Week/ We Deliver

623 Danforth Ave.

416-466-5371



You have 32 teeth.
32 good reasons to stay in touch.

643 Danforth Ave. (just across the street)

416-466-8003

www.dndc.ca



Personal and Small Business Year Round Service

1714 Danforth Ave. 416-406-9990



757 Broadview Ave 416-297-9685 BroadviewDiner.com



417 Donlands Ave 416-421-8500 Donlands Diner.com

Your Neighbourhood Eateries

SALES REPRESENTATIVE WANTED

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has an opening for a **full time Sales Representative**.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated, email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

THE PERFECT **SPOT** TO ADVERTISE



TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Serano

BAKERY Son Since 1994

830 Pape Ave 416-462-2735 www.SeranoBakery.com



Shopping Locally Saves Gas





Learners Today, Leaders Tomorrow

APPLY NOW northmount.com



CATHOLIC & CEMETERIES
FUNERAL SERVICES
ARCHDIOCESE OF TORONTO

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home 905-889-7467 Mount Hope Cemetery 416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith